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Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn ‘Tis Love That Makes Us Happy Hymn # 579

Scripture Focus Matthew 18: 2-5

Sabbath School Theme As a Little Child Stephanie McIntyre

Bible Study Christ and Religious Tradition Christine Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Joe Bergen
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Joe Bergen
Hymn of Praise The Old Rugged Cross Hymn # 159
Scripture Reading Matthew 27: 21-23 Debbie Marsh
Children’s Offering Erica McIntyre
Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering Church Budget Debbie Marsh
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Debbie Marsh
Special Music            

Sermon  Joe Bergen

Worth The Cost?

Closing Hymn At the Cross Hymn # 163
Benediction Joe Bergen
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 7:58 pm.              Next Week: 8:08 pm.

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to you all!  May the Lord richly bless you today as you gather in His house to
worship Him.

"Real Questions - Bible Answers" Mid-week Bible Studies will continue on Tuesday, April 22,
at 7:00pm here at the Church. We will be studying the subject "Sabbath - The Almost Forgotten
Day". All are welcomed. Come and bring a friend! 

Prayer Group  -  Our next meeting for prayer for our church and ministry will take place on Friday,
April 25, at 7:00pm at the home of Richard & Dorothy Stagg. All are welcome.  

A special thank-you to Christine Castagne and everyone who assisted in making our Health Night
entitled Healthy Eating on the Run such a positive and informative experience!

Next Sunshine Band: Next Sabbath:  April 26, at 2:30pm, at Bay Roberts Retirement Centre. 

Personal Ministries Committee Meeting - Sunday, April 27, at 9:00am. 

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Discipleship Training: Thursday, May 1, at 7:00pm. 

Our Neighbourhood Door to Door Ministry:  Sabbath, May 10 at 2:00pm  All participants are
asked to confirm with the pastor or Steve McIntyre at your earliest convenience. Thank you.

We extend our sincerest sympathies to Cynthia Kennedy, of the CBS Church, and family on the
recent passing of her husband David. Let us join together in prayer asking God's blessing and
peace upon Cynthia at this time. 

Gospel Outreach Newsletter: With the recent increase in postal rates, Gospel Outreach reminds
recipients of its newsletter that an email version is available. If  you would like to help save money
for the mission field, let Gospel Outreach Canada know that you are willing to receive their
newsletter via email instead of regular mail. You can call 778-754-2079 or 250-861-3186 or email
Canada@goaim.org.

 ADRA Canada:  Here are some important notes for you. 1. If you would like to send a donation
to help in a specific country or project, please send donations directly to ADRA Canada or go to
www.adra.ca to make your gift.  2. If you donate to "ADRA Disaster and Famine", please know that
these are restricted funds that can only be used for disaster relief.  3. Gifts to "ADRA", "ADRA
General" or "ADRA Appeal", are often matched, and can be used for development and use is at
the discretion of ADRA executive. We encourage all general contributions made to ADRA Canada
to be marked on your envelope as  simply "ADRA".  Thank you for your support!

Please remember - The pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young
children. Members and friends without children are encouraged to move forward to accommodate.
Thank you. 

Remember in Prayer: Our church membership, especially those who are sick, discouraged, or
shut-in; The Kennedy family; Our ongoing Bible study program; Our other community outreach
plans this spring, specifically our neighbourhood outreach; for our church leaders worldwide to have
wisdom from the Lord just now; for our NL Board of Directors and administration. 

NEXT SABBATH:  Sermon: Pastor Jason Williams   Offering: Newfoundland Advance


